

Tuesday 13 April 2021

Director – Budget Estimates Secretariat
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000
Email: budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Director

Subject: Correction/clarification of Budget Estimates hearing transcript

I write to advise of clarifications to evidence given by myself at the Budget Estimates hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.4 – Industry, on 26 February 2021.

Clarification of figure stated

The following statement is recorded on page 58 of the uncorrected transcript:

Mr HANSEN: But, again, they are going back into 1 per cent of the estate that they have available to harvest.

This should be amended to:

Mr HANSEN: But, again, they are going back into 0.1 per cent of the estate that they harvest.

Please publish my clarification above. If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on

Yours sincerely,

Scott Hansen
Director General
NSW Department of Primary Industries